AVON QB CLUB MEETING —February 21, 2024

Coaches Comments:
Thank you to the former board members: Laurie Bandy, Marjan Hurd, and Heather Peters. We
appreciate all the time, love, and effort you have poured into Avon Football over the years!

Bank Balance:
$9590.00

New QB club board members:

Daphne Larson-President

Will Johnson-VP

Sarah Johnson-Treasurer

Mindi Reynolds-Secretary

Jill Wasson-Senior member at large
Stephanie Gauch- Junior member at large
Jamie Romig-Sophomore member at large

Media Specialist/Class Liaisons

April Lotts- Social Media Specialist

Steve and Julie Stewart- Sophomore Parent Liaison
Michaal and Melissa Tiernan- Junior Parent Liaison
Crystal Bolden-Senior Parent Liaison

TNT Dinner Coordinator and PRE/POST game meal coordinator:

We are looking for a TNT dinner coordinator to help continue the Thursday night team meal tradition!
This is a great opportunity to meet parents, players, and coaches. All the boys really look forward to
team dinners!

We also need a volunteer to help with pre/post-game meals. This responsibility would consist of
ordering food and managing the signup genius to ensure meals are picked up and delivered to the team®~

Golf Outing:

More information to come! We are eager to form the golf committee and get the ball rolling with
sponsorships, donations etc. If you are interested in volunteering, please contact Daphne Larson! This is
a huge fundraiser for the football team, and we need all hands-on deck!!

Concession stand duty-

4/10- we need 2 more volunteers to work the concession stands (Unified Track) 515-815pm.
4/23- we need 4 volunteers to work the concession stands (Track/Field) 515-815pm.

Please sign up via signup genius on the QB club Facebook page



Next QB Club Meeting-March 13" at 6:30



